

December 9, 2016

To: Dylan Rodriguez, Chair

Riverside Division

From: Ryan Julian, Chair

**Graduate Council** 

RE: Proposal to Provide Teaching Credit for Faculty-Led Internship Courses

At their December 8<sup>th</sup> meeting, the Graduate Council reviewed and discussed the proposal to provide teaching credit for faculty-led internship courses. The Council reviewed this proposal last academic year and did not have any major comments or concerns and voted in favor of the proposal. While it appears that the proposal has not been modified, the Council continues to be supportive of the proposal.